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E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk
Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

7" July 2017
Dear Parents
End of Summer Term
I wanted to let you know our plans for the last week of the Summer term.

On Monday 17" July we will be having a non-uniform day and we will ask each class to
dress in outfits that relate to the themes that they have been working on this term. Please
use items you have at home (there is no need/expectation for any costumes/outfits to be
bought). The themes for each class are as follows:

Reception — Under the Sea

Year 1 — Pirates

Year 2 — Jurassic Coast and fossils hunters
Year 3 — World War 11

Year 4 — Greeks

On Wednesday 19" July we have a Leaver’s Mass for our Year 4 pupils and their
families. Year 4 parents, please see separate letter.

On Thursday 20" July we will be holding our very own ‘St Mary’s Got Talent’ for the
pupils during the day which we think they will enjoy, this is just for the children.

Friday 21* July we have a Leaver’s Assembly at 1.15 pm. Year 4 parents are again
welcome to join us for this Assembly.

We will be finishing the last day of term from 2.15pm so parents can collect/take home
their children at this time. If parents need to collect at normal pick up time, there will be
staff here until the end of the day.

I hope you are looking forward to your Summer holidays, the children return for the
Autumn Term at St Mary’s on Wednesday 6™ September 2017.

Yours Sincerely

~

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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